
 
 
 

5
th

 June 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 6 will be going to Oasis Church on Tuesday 

13
th

 June during the morning.   

 

Please ensure your child has a waterproof coat 

and sensible footwear on.   

 

If you should have any queries please do not 

hesitate to ask. 

 

Many Thanks 

 

Mrs Pike 

Coordinator 
 


